
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

BRYANT   DAILY   
BULLETIN 

Thursday, May 11, 2017 

“A” DAY 

 

 
June 15 

 
8th Grade 

 

Cedar Point Trip 

 

 
June 15 

 
6th & 7th grade 

 

Levagood Park 

 
Students are able to “test out” of any High 

School level course.  
 

World Language test out forms are available outside of Mr. 
Renko's office.   The WORLD LANGUAGE test out forms 
are due to MR. RENKO by Friday, May 12.  The WORLD 

LANGUAGE tests will take place on May 23 or 24 
depending on the level of the Language you are 

attempting to test out of. 
 

The other test out forms FOR ALL THE OTHER classes are 
not available until early May.   These tests will take place 

on Monday, June 19.  I will inform Bryant when these 

forms become available. 

 
 

June 12 
 

8th Grade 

 Honors Assembly 

 

6
th

 Grade  
Field Trip to the  

Movies 
 

Friday, May 12 

9:15 – 2:30 

 

 

June 7 – 9 
 

8th Grade Trip 
 

Mackinaw Island 

 
The Bryant PTA Is Looking For Parents To Step Up 

To Serve  
On The 2017/18 School Year Executive Board 

 
 

All positions are needed, as the current board consists of all 8th 
grade parents.  The positions are:  President, Vice- President, 

Secretary, Treasurer, Membership Chair, Reflections Chair and 
Spirit Wear Chair.   

 
Nominations are necessary to be presented at the May 15th 
meeting.  If no one comes forward to fill these positions, the 

Bryant PTA will fold and the money in the account will go to the 
Dearborn PTA Council.  This would be a shame for Bryant 

School, as the parents have been strong supporters of needed 
supplies, field trips, athletic equipment, books, and much, much 
more.  Your interest and participation in your child’s school is 

important.  If interested or want more information, contact  
Lisa Levangie via email at:  LisaLevangie@icloud.com.    Act 

today so your training can begin and you have a strong start to 

the new school year! 

Pajama Day  
New Date: Friday, May 19 

 
Donate at least $1 in your 
advisory to the Leukemia 
and Lymphoma Society 
in order to participate.  
Remember your PJ's 
should be suitable for 

school. 

Bake Sale 
TODAY 

Thursday, May 11  
 

After school 
To raise funds for the 

Leukemia and Lymphoma 

Society 

Student Council meeting  
Thursday, May 11 

  
3 - 4pm in RM 43 

National Junior Honor Society 2017-2018 
 

Any current 6th or 7th grade student who is interested in 
joining the National Junior Honor Soceity for the 2017-2018 
school year should attend a meeting in Mrs. Bailey's room 
after school on Wednesday, May 17th or Thursday, May 

18th.  This is for 6th and 7th grade students only. 

 

“Law Day” Essay Contest 
 

Please scroll down to see the entry form for details about 
the contest, schedule, and generous prizes provided by 

the Dearborn Rotary Club.   
Deadline May 11, 2017  4 PM 

Change to Lunch Offerings 
 Effective Immediately 

 
Beginning Wednesday, May 10, we will not be able 

to continue with the Ala Carte Line. 
 

Snacks and drinks will be available in the serving lines 
but only after all students have received lunch. 

 
If students normally buy drinks/ garlic bread/ chips 

as a lunch.... they should be prepared to begin bringing 
in their own so they don't have to wait until the end of 

the line. 
 

Student Council 
Field Trip 

 
May 18 

1:30 
Cherry Hill Lanes 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  

I M P O R T A N T    N O T I C E 
Afterschool sports/games/clubs have begun. 

 
Please speak with your child before they arrive to school 

whether or not they are allowed to stay. 
We are trying to reduce the amount 

 of phone calls made after school. 
 

Thank you, 
Mr. Denison, Principal 

Student Athletes 
 

Students will NOT be able to participate on a middle school 
team and on a city or other league team in the same sport 
during the same season. Participation on two teams that have 
concurrent seasons may jeopardize high school eligibility. 
 
To address another situation, if a student is playing on a 
school team in middle school but wants to participate in a 
tournament of some type (over a weekend, not a month long 
deal) that will be permissible and will not affect eligibility. 

  Tutoring 
Every Wednesday for the remainder of the year National Junior 

Honor Society students will be hosting tutoring sessions  

 
ROOM 40   from   3:00-3:45   

 
Please encourage students to use this resource if they feel they are 
struggling with any class or just need someone to study with.  Last 

year a lot of students felt that if they came, they would be required to 
come every Wednesday and stay the whole time.  That is not the 

case.  
 

Students can come as little or often as they need and show up any 
time between 3:00 and 3:30. 

 
PARENTS / GUARDIANS 

BRYANT NOTIFICATION CENTER 

 
Please remind your child to check the Bryant Notification 

Center located in the hallway between the main doors and 

office for items that have been dropped off.  We post a 

large note with the student name and what the item is 

waiting to be picked up in the office.  They should remove 

the note and bring it to the office to retrieve the item. This 

includes, but is not limited to: lunch, homework, 

instruments, keys, money, backpacks, donuts, gym 

clothes, socks, shoes, swim gear, books etc. This is to 

reduce the interruptions in the classroom. 

The office staff will not interrupt classes for 
forgotten items. 

 
Suppor t  Bryant  Middle School by regist er ing w it h 

Kroger  and each t im e you shop you w ill receive 
your  rew ards and Bryant  w ill receive FREE 

MONEY.  Use t he line below  t o sign up. 

 
https://www.kroger.com/topic/kroger-community-
rewards-3  
      
                           
 
         

 
End Of The Year Reminder 

 
Students need to have all books turned in and/or fees paid 
by the beginning of June or they will not be allowed to go 
to Cedar Point or Levagood Park, 8th graders will not be 

allowed to participate in Honors Night, and schedules will 
not be issued next school year.  This includes lost and/or 

damaged book fines, library fees and cafeteria fees. 

Email to submit pictures for 
the 

 
8th Grade Slide Show 

 
BryantPinkshirt@yahoo.com 

 
Keep Checking 
Parent Connect 

 
6th Marking Period 

(May 8– June 16) 

Pennies for Patients Campaign / Challenge 
 

Hi Families! 
Have your children been digging in the sofa cushions for spare change? This is because the Bryant Student Council has 

accepted the challenge of helping to find a cure for Blood Cancer! We are joining over 29,000 schools across the nation to 
make a difference by joining the campaign Pennies for Patients sponsored by The Leukemia & Lymphoma Society. The 

Leukemia & Lymphoma Society’s mission is to cure leukemia, lymphoma, Hodgkin’s disease and melanoma and improve 
the quality of life of patients and their families!   Our Pennies for Patients campaign runs from April 24

th
 - May 12th. We 

hope you can help us reach our goal of raising $1,800 by sending in a donation with your child or making an online 

contribution at http://events.lls.org/pages/mi/BryantMiddleSchoolDearborn-2017 

Encore 
 

Tuesday   3 - 4:30 

Friday      3 – 4:00 

https://www.kroger.com/topic/kroger-community-rewards-3
https://www.kroger.com/topic/kroger-community-rewards-3


 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Student Council – 1st & 3rd Thursdays of the Month 3 – 4:00 PM - Auditorium 
 
2017 ENCORE 
3 - 4:30 Tuesday’s (Auditorium)                3 – 4:00 Friday’s (Auditorium) 
Thru May, 2017 
 
Mr. Garrison Concerts – Auditorium 7 pm 
Wednesday, May 31   
 
PTA Meetings 7 PM Room 45 
Monday, May 15 
 
 
 
 
  

Track and Field   Note Meet Time and Location 
 

Thursday, May 11 Bryant vs Salina @ Dearborn High       Bus 4:30     Meet Time 4:45 
Monday, May 15 Bryant vs Stout @ Dearborn High         Bus 4:30    Meet Time 4:45 
Thursday, May 18 Bryant vs Woodworth @ Woodworth    Bus 2:20     Meet Time 3:30 
Monday, May 22 Bryant vs Smith @ Smith                      Bus 2:20     Meet Time 3:30 
 
Wednesday, May 24 City Meet @ Edsel Ford                        Bus TBD     12 Noon Meet 

 



  



  



  





 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  



Bryant Middle School 
Parent/Teacher/Student Association 

Membership Application 
 

one adult @ $8    two adults @ $15 

one student @ $8     additional student @ $7 each 

 

Adult’s Name________________________________ Adult’s Name___________________________________ 

Address & Zip Code___________________________ Address & Zip Code______________________________ 

Primary Phone Number________________________ Primary Phone Number___________________________ 

Email Address_______________________________ Email Address___________________________________ 

Student’s Name____________________Grade_____ Student’s Name____________________Grade________ 

Charitable donation to the PTA $ ____________  Amount enclosed $_______________(check payable to Bryant PTA) 

 

Volunteering Opportunities:  The PTA hosts and assists with several activities throughout the year.  If you are able to 
volunteer, it is greatly appreciated.  Please indicate which of these areas you are interested in and someone from the 
PTA will be contacting you when the event draws near.  Thank you! 

I’m unable to volunteer – here’s my donation to cover activities for the year:  $20  $50  $100  Other____ 

Hospitality (food/beverage donations  Bake Sale Baking (or buying) 

                                 for various PTA events) 

Book Fairs (Fall and/or Spring)   Bake Sale Selling (election day, and after school) 

Magazine Sale (September/October)  Science Fair (Spring)  

Picture Day (Fall and or Spring)   Reflections (PTA-sponsored fine arts competition in Oct.-Nov.) 

Friday Fun Days (help serve food/drinks)  Math/Literacy Night (March) 

Sporting Event Concessions (after school)   

Chaperoning Activities -- during the school day after school, starting at 3:00 

Attending monthly Dearborn PTA Council meetings (third Monday at 9:30 am at Ten Eyck) and report back to PTA board 

General help - Please indicate availability -- during the school day after school, starting at 3:00 evening hours 
 

Thank you for supporting the Bryant PTA! 

Contact Mrs. Holly Frank (membership chair) with any questions at 313-671-5674 or HLfrank@wowway.com . 
Revised 8/2016 

 



 
 
 
 

Public Schools accept a parent’s assertion that he or she needs language assistance without requiring additional corroboration. For free 
help with understanding the content of this document, please call the Student Services office 827-3005 for translation/interpretation 

assistance. 

Arabic  .827-3005يرجى الإتصال بمكتب خدمات الطلاب على الرقم   ولفهم هذه الإستمارة لحصول على هذه الخدمة المجانيّةلتؤكد مدارس ديربورن على توفير خدمات الترجمة بدون أي شرط.  
French  Les écoles de Dearborn vous offrent le service de traduction sans aucune condition. Si vous souhaitez avoir le service gratuit pour 
comprendre le contenu de ce document, prière d'appeler le bureau de Services aux Etudiants 827-3005. 
Spanish  Las escuelas de Dearborn aceptan la afirmación de un padre que él o ella necesita ayuda con el idioma sin necesidad de 
corroboración adicional. Para obtener ayuda gratuita con la comprensión del contenido de este documento, por favor llame a la oficina de 
Servicios de los Estudiantes 827-3005 para recibir asistencia de traducción / interpretación. 
Dearborn Public Schools accept a parent’s assertion that he or she needs language assistance without requiring additional corroboration. 

For free help with understanding the content of this document, please call the Student Services office 827-3005 for 
translation/interpretation assistance. 

Arabic  827-3005يرجى الإتصال بمكتب خدمات الطلاب على الرقم   ولفهم هذه الإستمارة لحصول على هذه الخدمة المجانيّةلي شرط.تؤكد مدارس ديربورن على توفير خدمات الترجمة بدون أ.  
French  Les écoles de Dearborn vous offrent le service de traduction sans aucune condition. Si vous souhaitez avoir le service gratuit pour 
comprendre le contenu de ce document, prière d'appeler le bureau de Services aux Etudiants 827-3005. 
Spanish  Las escuelas de Dearborn aceptan la afirmación de un padre que él o ella necesita ayuda con el idioma sin necesidad de 
corroboración adicional. Para obtener ayuda gratuita con la comprensión del contenido de este documento, por favor llame a la oficina de 
Servicios de los Estudiantes 827-3005 para recibir asistencia de traducción / interpretación. 
Italian  Scuole Dearborn accettare l'affermazione di un genitore che lui o lei ha bisogno di assistenza lingua senza bisogno di ulteriori 
conferme. Per aiuto con la comprensione del contenuto di questo documento, si prega di chiamare l'ufficio Student Services 827-3005 per 
la traduzione / interpretazione di assistenza. 
Albanian  Shkolla DEARBORN pranojnë pohimin e të prindërve që ai ose ajo ka nevojë për ndihmë të gjuhës pa kërkuar vërtetim shtesë. 
Për ndihmë lirë me kuptuar përmbajtjen e këtij dokumenti, ju lutemi telefononi zyrën e shërbimeve për studentë 827-3005 për përkthim / 
interpretim ndihmë. 
 
Romanian  Scolile orasului Dearborn accepta orice declaratie parinteasca care atesta nevoia copilul de assistenta cu limba engleza fara 
nici o dovada suplimentara. Daca aveti nevoie sa intelegeti acest document da-ti telefon la oficiul serviciilor scolare la numarul 

 


